Robert Ervine

From: Jjajmemjl@alaska.net

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 11:31 AM
To: Rep. Lindsey Holmes

Subject: smoke free workplace

My name is Janice Nightingale and | live in Senator Mike Chenault’s district.

I just wanted to call and say | was very happy to find out that a statewide smoke-free workplace bill has finally been
introduced this session. | support this bill because it will protect all Alaskan workers from the dangers of secondhand
smoke while indoors. | hope Senator Mike Chenault will support it.

| also wanted to emphasize my support for the inclusion of e-cigarettes in the law.

We can all agree that little is known about these new products. | don’t want to risk exposing myself or my family and
friends to the unknown dangers of these devices. E-cigarettes are very inconsistently regulated and we need to make
sure we're not setting another generation up for cancer and other health problems because the tobacco lobby spreads
doubt.

This is the right thing for Alaska and Senator Mike Chenault’s district, and | hope that he/she will support it.

Respectfully,

Janice Nightingale
PO Box 8131

Nikiski, AK 99635
jaimemjl@alaska.net




